
Cheltenham Bournside School

Open Evening
Thursday 15th September, 5.30pm - 8.00pm

Open morning tours will run
daily at 9.00am, from Monday
19th September. 

Please contact us to book:
hello@bournside.gloucs.sch.uk 
01242 235555 

50   th  

Anniversary 
1972-2022

Headteacher's welcome at 5.45pm, 6.30pm and 7.15pm

Parents and families are warmly invited to our upcoming open
evening. Hear from our senior leadership team, teachers and
students and find out about life at our school. You will be invited to
explore our extensive facilities and departments, take part in
interactive activities and discover our inspiring enrichment
programme on a student-led tour. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Cheltenham Bournside School.
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Give back to the local
community

Receive a round of applause 

Experience the world of work 

Uncover talent 

Explore the natural world 

Visit a University 

Immerse themselves in culture 

Meet a role model 

Sleep under the stars

Make friends for life

The Bournside
opportunities
pledge
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Your journey at Cheltenham
Bournside School is about more than
your time in the classroom. We
pledge that all students will have the
opportunity to:

                                As a parent of a year 6 pupil,          
                                choosing which secondary 
                                school is right for your child 
                                is a big decision. To help you 
                                decide, we warmly invite all 
                                prospective pupils and their 
                                families to join us at our open
evening to meet us and to find out what is it like
to be part of the Cheltenham Bournside School
community.

Our mission is to empower lives through
learning every day - through excellent teaching,
compassionate pastoral care, and an
inspirational enrichment programme. We are
proud of our teaching team and the
opportunities we are able to offer both in and
outside of the classroom.

We have transformed our transition activity this
year, inviting our new Year 7 students in to
spend five full days with us in the summer term.
As you'd expect, they learned to find their way
around the school and enjoyed sample lessons,
but they also took part in a valuable two day
'Boost' programme, which focuses on the
development of self-leadership and emotional
intelligence skills. Parent feedback on this has
been extremely positive.

This year marks our 50th Anniversary on this
site - a landmark we are very proud of. That
sense of history, or pride and of community is
what makes us special; and we are ambitious for
the next 50 years.

We look forward to meeting you.

Steve Jefferies
Headteacher


